
 

 

 

02/10/2024 

 
To, 
The BSE Limited 
PJ Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub:  Submission of Scrutinizers Report for the Annual General Meeting of the company held on 

30.09.2024 through Video Conferencing/ Other Audio Visual Means (OAVM)  
 

 
We hereby enclose the scrutinizer report in connection with the business items transacted in the 32nd 
Annual General Meeting of the Company held on 30.09.2024. 
 
We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You. 
Yours Faithfully 
 
For GYAN DEVELOPERS & BUILDERS LIMITED 
 
 
  
T Ashok Raj 
Managing Director 
DIN: 00575471 
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